
Spalding Parish Church of England Day School 
Clay Lake, Spalding PE11 2QG 

  

SHDC Pumpkin Festival 2019 
  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  
We have been allocated a limited number of pumpkins by South Holland District Council for the 
children to take part in the above festival on Friday 11th October 2019, should you wish to take 
your children to it that evening. The festival is a celebration of locally grown produce. 

  
If your child would like to receive a pumpkin please complete the slip below and return it to the 
school by Thursday 26th September. 

  
We have been advised that the pumpkins are scheduled for delivery to us week commencing 30th 
September.  Your child will bring their slip out at the end of school on the day that the 
pumpkins have been delivered.  As the pumpkin could be rather large it will be necessary for you 
to assist your child by collecting the pumpkin from school, at the end of the school day.   

  
Please find a copy of some “carving instructions” with this letter which you may find useful. 

  
I wish you an enjoyable time “carving” your pumpkin and a pleasant evening on the 11th October. 

  
Yours sincerely, 

  
Diane Mulley 
Acting Head Teacher 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

SOUTH HOLLAND DISTRICT COUNCIL 
PUMPKIN FESTIVAL OCTOBER 2019 

  
I would like my child to take part in the festival and therefore would like to receive a pumpkin. 
 
Child’s Name …………………………………………………………. Class …………………… 

  
Signed (Parent/Carer):  ………………………………………………… Date …………………. 

  


